Saanich Council Hosts EDPA TOVN Hall

The District of Saanich Council is hosting an Environmental Development Permit Area (EDPA) Town Hall Meeting. This is an opportunity for Residents and other Stakeholders to provide feedback to Council on the current EDPA Bylaw.

7 p.m. Thursday, November 12, 2015. Garth Homer Centre at 813 Darwin Avenue.

Residents unable to attend the Town Hall can visit the EDPA Virtual Open House to learn more about the EDPA Guidelines, and access feedback forms. Feedback forms are also available at Saanich Recreation Centres, and the Municipal Hall.

www.saanich.ca/edpa 250-475-5471

